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Dear Parents, 
 
Church Schools Inspection 
The school will be having a Church School Inspection on Thursday 13

th
 July.  

 
Transition Day Rainforest Picnic Afternoon and Parents Celebration Evening  

We will be holding a celebration evening on Wednesday 12th July where you are invited to come and view the work that 
your child has completed throughout the year.  
We value the importance of celebrating achievements and therefore would encourage you to come along to share in this 
positive end to a successful school year. 
The celebration evening will run between 3.15 and 6.30pm and refreshments will be served.  
There will be a short African Djembe drumming performance by KS2 children from 2.50pm and parents are welcome to 
come along. 
We have arranged a reading strategies drop in session to be hosted by school staff. This will run from 3.30 – 6pm, 
appointments not necessary. 

The school celebration evening follows KS1 and Bobkins Transition Day Rainforest Picnic which 
starts at 1pm and parents are welcome to stay for the whole afternoon. 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Rose Queen and Fell Race News 
Thank you to everyone for all your help on what was a lovely day at the Rose Queen Fete & Fell Race. 
We will be holding a debrief meeting to discuss this year's fete and fell race on Thursday 13 July from 8 - 8.45pm at 
The Queens Arms. 
This will be followed by a get together/social to say thank you to everyone from approximately 8.45pm onwards 
with sandwiches and chips laid on. 
Please come along to the meeting to let us know how you think the day went to help prepare for next year - all 
comments gratefully received at the meeting or in advance. 
If you can't make 8pm feel free just to come along at 8.45pm for the social part. 
  
Thank you 
Emma Carter 
 

PTA Events 

 Friday 14
th
 July PTA meeting 3.15pm in school  

 Wednesday 19
th
 July Leavers Disco (All Bosley pupils are welcome) 6 – 7.30pm in the school hall 

 Friday 22
nd

 September Hotpot Supper and Auction of Promises 

 Friday 20
th
 October Pyjama Party/Movie Night Friday 20

th
 October 4.30-6.30pm 

 Saturday 25
th
 November Christmas Lights Switch On in Congleton 

 Saturday 2
nd

 December Christmas Fair in school 12-2pm 

 Wednesday 20
th
 December Christmas Disco 6-7.30pm  
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Leavers Service 
The service will take place at 9.30am on Friday 21

st
 July in St Mary’s Church Bosley. All welcome. 

 
Book Amnesty 
If you find any books lurking in dark corners of your house or down the back of the sofa please return them to school. 
Please place them in the box provided in the library. 
 
Fun Run 
The Macclesfield Sheep Dog Trials Association have invited the children from Bosley, Wincle and Sutton village schools to 
take part in a Fun Run at Sutton Hall Farm on Saturday 5

th
 August at 2.30pm. This is part of the activities taking place 

during the weekend of the Sheep Dog Trials. 
 
Cake Sale 
A big thank you to everyone who sent in cakes for the cake sale at playtimes last week in school: we made a little over £20 
for the Children of Romania. This is a Franciscan charity which runs a group of orphanages in the country; we support the 
orphanage linked with Congleton which takes the name Congleton House. They are raising funds for a new minibus to be 
able to transport the children.  
We will hold a second cake sale next week for the same cause, as they are so popular with Bosley children. All donations 
of cakes and cookies next week - 10th — 14th July - would be gratefully received for the School Council and Ethos 
Group to sell.  
Thank you! 
 
Welcome Service 
This year we will welcome our new starters on Wednesday 6

th
 September. The service will take place at 9.30am in St 

Mary’s Church, Bosley.  
Refreshments will be served in church before the service. 
 
 
Diary so far…  
 

Tues 11
th

 July My Fertility Matters Parent information talk 3.30 – 5.30pm 

Wed 12
th

 July Rainforest Afternoon Picnic from 1pm 

Wed 12
th

 July Parent/Child celebration evening 3.30 – 7pm 

Thurs 13
th

 July Rose Queen and Fell Race debrief meeting at the Queens 8-8.45pm 
followed by refreshments 

Fri 14
th
 July My Fertility Matters Y5/6 girls 

Fri 14
th
 July PTA meeting 3.15pm in school 

Wed 19
th

 July Leavers Disco (All Bosley pupils are welcome) 6 – 7.30pm in the 
school hall 

Thurs 20
th

 July My Fertility Matters Y5/6 boys 

Fri 21
st
 July Leavers Service 9.30am at St Mary’s Bosley 

Fri 21
st
 July School closes for the summer holidays 

Mon 4
th

, Tues 5
th

 Sept School Inset Days 

Wed 6
th
 Sept School opens for the Autumn Term 

Wed 6
th
 Sept Welcome service 9.30am 

Fri 22
nd

 Sept Auction of Promises from 6pm 

Sat 2
nd

 Dec Christmas Fair 12-2pm 

 
 

Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Mr Barard 
 


